
 

 

  

                     Celebrate the Date!                                              Save the Date! 

• DG parents, please remember 
with PRE- K starting that the 
parking lot will become busier 
than usual so look for children 
that may be crossing the 
parking lot.  

• FIRST FUNDRAISER SEPT 

18TH!! 

DATE NIGHT – Movie under the 

stars.  Snack bar will be available 

for a fee.  Keep a look out for the 

flyer with more details. 

• Please remember to bring an 

extra change of clothes for 

your child/ren. 

• Friend us on Facebook so that we 

can get you added to the “Parents 

of Discovery Gardens” page 

where you can see daily pictures 

and updates on what your child is 

doing! 

• Please remember to wear your 
mask and wash hands and keep 
6ft of distance between you and 
the next person…. STAY SAFE DG 
FAMILY! 

 
 

 

Tips for You! 

SEPT Closures: 
 

Our Family Garden:  
Discover the News! 

 September 2020 Quick Reminders 

MISSION STATEMENT 
As a community-based education program, Discovery Gardens pledges to provide a safe, diverse, enthusiastic and 
inclusive learning environment, where the number one focus is meeting the individual needs of each child, while 

providing support for our families. 

4 Distance Learning Tips for Parents 

1. Create a unique space for learning at home. 
2. Structure their day similarly to what it was at school. 
3. YOU don’t have to be perfect. 
4. Easy and fun ways to support at – home learning. 

Looking for free educational resources to support your child’s  school curriculum? Check 
out our free resources for both parents and teachers . Our Educate, Engage, and 
Entertain at Home landing page also has links to everything from educational resources 
to art ideas and activities. And there are tons of  ideas and tips from real teachers on 
our blog. As always, we’re here for you. Please let us know if  you have any questions or 
if there’s any way we can help  as you, and millions of others, venture into teaching at 
home. Stay safe and healthy!  

https://www.reallygoodstuff.com/free-resources-library 

Happy Birthday to: Wendy 

(23rd), Amy (28th), Shary (108h) 

 

Happy Anniversary to: 

Shary ( 5th)- 2 year! 

Sandra (18th)– 1 year! 

Wendy (29th)- 1 year! 

Maria (30th) - 1 year! 

 

Training / Holidays: 

Sept 7th LABOR DAY! 

Sept 18th Cleaning Day 

***SEPT 18TH  

FUNDRAISER - DATE NIGHT  

MOVIE UNDER THE STARS.  

watch for the flyer coming soon 
 

 

Oct 

Happy Birthday to:  

Nikita (8th) 

 

 

Happy Anniversary to: 

Ashley (6th)– 3 years! 

Bertha  (18th) - 1 year! 

 

Curriculum Theme: 
ALL ABOUT ME! 

 

https://www.reallygoodstuff.com/free-resources-library
https://www.reallygoodstuff.com/educate-engage-and-entertain-at-home
https://www.reallygoodstuff.com/educate-engage-and-entertain-at-home
https://blog.reallygoodstuff.com/
https://blog.reallygoodstuff.com/
https://www.reallygoodstuff.com/free-resources-library


 

 
 
 
 
 

      

     

 

                                 

 

 

      

     

Monthly Theme:  ALL ABOUT ME 

 

                                                                                                                                                                                                             

 

   

  

                                  

 
 

Preschool A 
Teachers Nia and Maria are asking that the families bring in 

a family photo. They will also be doing an activity with the 

families and will be needing your help to complete the child 

size cutout with your child ‘s favorite color, food, vacation, 

hobbies or family photos, their pet(s) anything you would 

like to share with the class.   

Discovery Gardens Bonanza 

BACK TO SCHOOL  

S 

 
Teachers Carla and Bertha have a great month of activities 
planned; learning ALL ABOUT ME from the tips of your 
fingers to the bottom of your toes. They will also work on 
Self-Help goals like self-dress-up and sharing. Please 
remember to bring in extra clothes in case of an accident. 

We would like to welcome all our 

NEVADA READY FAMILIES to 

DISCOVERY GARDENS! 

 

Summer is gone and a new school year is near, you must 
have so many questions as we are about to begin this very 
strange and different kind of school year. Rest assured 
that we are going to have a great year.  Discovery 
Gardens will be here for all our families to help us all to 
get through this together.   
(please see attached flyer with more information) 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Wobbler Class 

School Age Class  

As the summer ends teacher’s Sandra and Kip are busy with 

the new protocols and guidelines for the new school year. 

They are getting set up so that each child in the class will 

have a place that they can fulfill the Distance Learning 

requirements. This is something very new to you and 

Discovery Gardens so please bear with us as changes will be 

made accordingly. Thank you for your understanding and 

corporation. 

 

 

Management Staff 
Sheila Kilpatrick (Executive Director/Owner)  
 
 
Kamy Acosta (Director) 
kamerine@discoverygardenschildcare.com 
Kyani Watson (HR and Billing): 
kyani@discoverygardenschildcare.com 
Christine Candelaria (Nevada Ready Coordinator): 
christine@discoverygardenschildcare.com 

 

 

AT HOME 
ACTIVITIY 

 
With the start of 

a new school 
year, these may 
come in handy! 

 
What you need 

Balloons 
Sand 

Markers 

mailto:kamerine@discoverygardenschildcare.com
mailto:kyani@discoverygardenschildcare.com
mailto:christine@discoverygardenschildcare.com


 

 
 
 
 
 

   
                                                                     
 
 
                                                                                                                             
 
 
                                                     
 
    

                                       

 
 
  
                      
 

  PRE-K ROOM 9 
 Nelda / Martha 

                                                                                                            

                    
 
                                                                                                                    

Discovery Gardens Nevada Ready Program 

She’s ready to be a star! 
 
 

 

 

Teachers Mirna and Wendy would like to 

welcome all their new students. On the first 

day new friendships were made, toys were 

shared, rules were broken, and memories 

were made.  A huge THANK YOU to all the 

room 8 parents for making our first week 

AMAZING! 

PRE-K ROOM 8 
Mirna / Wendy 

 

   Teachers Nelda and Martha Welcomed 

all the new faces that were ready to 

explore. This first week the children 

learned that making new friends is not as 

hard as they may have thought. They also 

learned that LEARNING IS FUN!  THANK 

YOU, parents, for making this learning 

opportunity a delight. 

PRE-K ROOM 10 
           Vanessa 

 
Teacher Vanessa loves all the smiles 

she gets from all her new friends in room 

10. This week she has been teaching the 

children that with teamwork anything is 

possible! 

THANK YOU TO OUR PARENTS 

 

 



 

 
 
 
 
 

 
            MS. MIRNA                    

                                                                                                                         MRS. WENDY 
                                                                                                                                                                          

   
 
    
  
        MRS. NELDA                                                  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
                                                                    
                                                                 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 33333333333333 

 

FUN FACTS  
I LIKE TO TRAVEL 
I LOVE CAMPING  
I LIKE GOING OUT! 

FUN FACTS 
I AM PLYFUL 
I AM FUNNY 
I AM ENERGETIC 

FUN FACTS 
I LIKE TO TRAVEL 
I LOVE MUSIC 
I LOVE WATCHING 
MOVIES 

MRS. MARTHA 

FUN FACTS 
I LOVE TO 
TRAVEL 

I LOVE TO 
DANCE 

I LOVE TO GO 
SOPPING  

MRS. VANESSA 

FUN FACTS 
I LOVE TO TRAVEL 

I LIKE TO GO TO THE 
GYM 

I LOVE MEETING 
NEW PEOPLE  

 

 

 



 

 
 
 
 
 

  
  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Discovery Gardens Page  

Management Staff 
Sheila Kilpatrick (Executive Director/Owner) 
Kyani Watson – Finance Manager 
kyani@discoverygardenschildcare.com 
 
 
Ariella Thomas – Director 
ariella@discoverygardenschildcare.com 
Shary Evans – Office Manager 
shary@discoverygardenschildcare.com 
Dominique Turner – Office Manager 
dominiquue@discoverygardenschildcare.com 
 

 

 

AT HOME 
ACTIVITY 
 
Tic Tac 
Toe  
 
NEED: 
Paper 
Plates 
Tape 
(different 
colored) 

Monthly Theme: 
ALL ABOUT ME 
 

WOBBLERS CLASSROOM 

Teachers Nyshea and Lovely will be 
teaching the children about their emotions 
this month.  During art the children will be 
painting with frozen paint, and in pretend 
play the children will pretend to be a 
different profession a chef, a vet. In music 
they will be dancing the day away to Head, 
shoulders, knees and Toes.  

PRESCHOOL CLASSROOM 

Teachers Dedrae and Teriece will be enjoying 
time this month with the children in their class 
while going on a bear hunt during music. they 
will also be reading Chicka Chicka Boom Boom 
with the children. The children will be learning 
ALL ABOUT ME this month with many fun 
activities planned.  

SCHOOL AGE CLASSROOM 

Summer is gone and a new school year is near, you must 
have so many questions as we are about to begin this very 
strange and different kind of school year. Rest assured that 
we are going to have a great year.  Discovery Gardens will 
be here for all our families to help us all to get through this 
together.   
(please see attached flyer with more information) 
 

 
 
 

 

 

mailto:kyani@discoverygardenschildcare.com
mailto:ariella@discoverygardenschildcare.com
mailto:shary@discoverygardenschildcare.com
mailto:dominiquue@discoverygardenschildcare.com

